
 

Friends of Motorsport Inc., Warrens, St. Michael BB12001, Barbados 
Tel (246)425-4388 • fax (246)425-4810 • email greg@barbadosrallycarnival.com 

 

January 9th, 2015 

The Permanent Secretary 

Ministry of Finance & Economic Affairs 

Government Headquarters 

Bay Street 

St. Michael 

Barbados 

 Attn.: Ms. Nancy Headley 

Dear Ms. Headley, 

Tourism Development Act; Waiver of Duties, Taxes and Levies 

Attached is correspondence with supporting documentation that was sent to 

the Ministry of Tourism on November 10th, 2014 requesting Duty and Tax-free 

concessions for the purpose of Sports-Tourism development. 

Your urgent attention and guidance in this matter would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Yours truly, 

Friends of Motorsport Inc.  

 

Greg Cozier 

Director 
 

Enclosures. 

c:  Hon. Stephen A. Lashley, M.P.  

Minister of Culture, Sports and Youth 

  

  


